
 

 
 

 
 

SEVERE WEATHER WARNING ARRANGEMENTS 

THE ACADEMY IS CLOSED ON FRIDAY 10TH MARCH 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Students and staff were fantastic today when having to close due to the snow – thank you for your support. 

 

Due to the increasingly heavy snow forecast and the number of staff that have restricted travel (including me!), the 

advance decision has been made to close the Academy. 

 

• This decision has been made in advance to save any unnecessary upset and travel danger when we already 

know the forecast. 

 

• Specific instructions on home learning will be sent this evening. 

 

We plan for a full opening on Monday 13th March. 

  
  

Yours faithfully,   

 
Mr D Watkin: Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


